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DELAWARE ISSUES BULLETIN NO. 74 (Revised) 
REGARDING HOMEOWNERS INSURANCE RATE SURVEY 

 
 
BACKGROUND The Delaware Insurance Department has issued Bulletin No. 74 

(Revised) regarding Regulation 704 which requires insurers writing more 
than .01% of the homeowners market in Delaware to submit a rate 
survey. 
 
The purpose of this revised Bulletin No. 74 is to update the Department's 
contact information.  

  
  
COMPANY ACTION The website address http://insurance.delaware.gov/survey has been 

updated to provide the contact information, list of insurers affected, and 
instructions for completing the sample rate survey. 
 
Insurers who would otherwise be required to submit the survey but who 
are not writing new homeowner policies in Delaware for a particular 
reporting year may request a reporting exemption from the Department. 

  
AVAILABILITY Bulletin No. 74 (revised) may be accessed on the Delaware Insurance 

Department’s website. 
  
QUESTIONS Contact Trish Riggio at (800) 935-6900 or email at triggio@msonet.com.  
  
  
  
 
 
 


